Friday 18th September





CELEBRATION NEWSLETTER

Hello and welcome to the first issue of our Celebration Newsletter. This will be a weekly update celebrating the amazing children who shine at Meridian. Each week you'll read about those children who have been awarded commendation along with others who throughout the week have put that extra special something into their learning. I look forward to sharing these wonderful moments with you across the year.

Miss Miles and Miss Roberts took the first 'virtual' commendation assemblies of the year. They said it was wonderful to see the look on the children's faces when they found out they had been chosen.

You can read what they received their commendation for below.

Best wishes

Mr Doody

Deputy Headteacher

In our virtual whole school assembly we spoke about one of our school values – kindness. In these different times, now more than ever, it is important that we are **kind**.

Doors being opened for each other, please and thank yous said without hesitation and helping friends up when they fall over are just some of the acts of kindness I have heard from our children.





Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Commendation Celebration

Congratulations to these superstar learners this week:

Year 1

IT: Kitty for a super start to the school year! She comes in with a huge smile, works hard and is kind to others.

1HS: Jessica for a positive start to school and for showing what a hard worker she is. Jessica has been helpful to the other children and adults too.

Year 2

2P: Rebecca for all of her hard work over the summer - 4 books of home learning, wow!

We are looking forward to Reception joining our Commendation Celebration once they are all settled in to their new classes.

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Commendation Celebration

Congratulations to these superstar learners this week:



3D: Mathilda for showing strength and perseverance in her writing.

3B: Theo for showing he is ready for learning by listening and showing a great attitude to his learning.

Year 4

4Y: Fadila for putting lots of effort into her learning and always showing our school rules.

4M: Ernie for supporting his classmates and always showing our school rules – especially kindness. W

4PS: Lyla for showing a positive attitude towards her learning and putting her hand up to join in with discussions.

Year 5

5P: Cassie for showing enthusiasm in all lessons and contributing to class discussions.

5JB: Amelia for returning to school with an amazing attitude and demonstrating our school rules and values.

Year 6

6DP: Alfie for an amazing start to the year. He is always ready to learn and ready to succeed.

6R: Kyla for being an excellent role model and always showing our school rules and values.

6H: Josh for settling back into school brilliantly and demonstrating our school rules.



The Behaviour Cup

1st – 4M (154 fish)

2nd – Nursery (135 fish)

3rd - 1HS (110 fish)

Attendance Award

6H & 2M - 100%!

Celebrating achievement outside of school

We would love to hear about your child's special talents outside of school. If there is something they have achieved or excelled at in an extra curricular activity please email the school office and we will try our best to publish them in this newsletter.